
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 Leaver’s Hoodies 

Last year we were able to offer our Year 6 the opportunity to purchase a Leaver’s Hoodie.  These were very popular 

with the children and served as a great momento of their time at St John’s.  We would therefore like to be able to offer 

this opportunity again.  

The hoodie will include the school logo embroidered on the front, and the back will be screen printed with all the 

children’s first names in the number ‘23’.  Please note; if you DO NOT wish your child’s name to be included in the 

print, you must inform the school office by Friday 31st March. 

The hoodies are available in child and adult sizes. We have been informed that they can come up a little small and so 

adult sizes are available for those that may need a bigger size.  

 Cost Size Age Chest (to fit) 

Child £15.25 L 9-11yrs 32 

 Child £15.25 XL 12-13yrs 34 

 Adult £18.25 S ---------- 36 

 

To place an order and pay for your child’s hoodie, please log in to the Arbor App, go to ‘Quick Actions’, click on ‘Trips’ 

and select the correct size for your child.  The preferred method of payment is by Debit Card via the Arbor App.   

Due to the back being screen printed all hoodies will need to be printed at the same time.  The deadline for orders is 

Tuesday 18th April.    

We hope the children will really enjoy wearing their hoodies and it will make the last term extra special for them. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C Taylor & Mrs L Crouch 
Year 6 Teachers                                                  
 


